
Cherokee County, Georgia
Agenda Request 

Item # 5.1

SUBJECT:
Public Comment Period related to the proposed
Cherokee Area Transportation System (CATS)
Fares.

MEETING DATE: 
May 2, 2023

 

 SUBMITTED BY:
Kristy Johnson

SUGGESTED ACTION:
There will be a 30-Day Public Comment Period related to the proposed Cherokee Area Transportation
System (CATS) Fare Structure from May 2, 2023, to June 4, 2023. The proposed changes to the fare
structure are posted on the county's website under 'CATS Transportation'. For more information, you
can call CATS directly at 770-345-6238.

FACTS AND ISSUES:
Cherokee Area Transportation System (CATS) will hold a 30-day public comment period from May 2,
2023, thru June 4, 2023 on a new, proposed fare structure. The proposed changes to the fee structure are
posted on the county's website under https://www.cherokeega.com/Transportation/.
 
The public can provide feedback at the CATS office in person, by calling 770-345-6238 or by emailing
CATS Director, Greg Powell at mgpowell@cherokeega.com.
 

ATTACHMENTS:


